
 

NAMIB DESERT 4x4 CLUB  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lede/Members:         P.O.Box 2786 

Theuns van Zyl – Voorsitter/Chairman (theunsvz@gmai l.com)   Walvis Bay 

Chris Bruyns - Onder-Voorsitter/Vice-Chairman 

Amanda van Zyl – Sekretaresse/Secretary 

Bianca Lotriet – Tesourier/Treasurer      First Nat ional Bank, WalvisBay 

Riaan Lotriet – Hoof-organiseerder/Head-Organiser 

Dirk Bosman – Hulp-organiseerder/Assistant-Organise r    Acc: 55101151301 

 

 

 

 

12 February 2016 

 

 

Rental Support Services 

Att: Mr. Thomas Wolff 

 

Subject: VASBYT EVENT SPONSOR 
 

Dear Thomas 

We are writing to express our deepest gratitude for your recent donation to the Namib Desert 4x4 Club for the 
Weskus 4x4 Vasbyt held on the 30 December 2015. Generous sponsorships from donors like yourself provide the 
financial and moral support needed to continue and develop our 4x4 Vasbyt sport.  

With your faithful financial contributions over the years, you’ve demonstrated your deep commitment to our sport. 
Your support has repeatedly played a key role in our success to provide one of the greatest Vasbyt events on the 
calendar, to both competitor and spectator. 

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty and contribution. We at the Namib Desert 4x4 Club 
are continually inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like yourself who answer the call to give again 
and again.  

We look forward to a continuing partnership with you for future events.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

_________________       

Theuns van Zyl (Chairman)                      


